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Flaster Greenberg is a proud sponsor and participant of the 10th Annual Anti-Defamation League Walk

Against Hate, which will take place virtually on Sunday, October 18, 2020. This year's Walk Against Hate

looks a little different than walks the ADL has hosted in years past. Though we can't join together physically,

we can bring the same impact... and more.

The 2020 ADL Walk Against Hate knows no boundaries, inviting individuals, families, friends, colleagues,

teammates, and communities from across the country to get creative in how you "walk." We hope that you

will join us to speak up, share facts and show strength during this year's Walk.
.

Click here for more information or to join Team Flaster Greenberg.


